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8 June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of a serious incident at Wolfreton School and Sixth Form 
College today. 
 
The school received a hoax ‘bomb threat’ from an anonymous source.  Consequently following 
agreed protocol, the school buildings were fully evacuated and all students, staff and visitors 
safely accounted for. 
 
After advice from Humberside Police the decision was made to send all students home.  The 
school will be open to all students on Friday 9 June as usual.   
 
I would like to praise the actions of the students and staff who left the building in a calm and 
orderly manner and for their patience whilst we ensured the building was safe.   
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
D A McCready 
Headteacher 
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